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Comments: The proposed Telephone Gap development is short-sighted and a poor choice for Vermont

economically, culturally, and environmentally. Please do not go through with the current plan - we have the

opportunity to preserve the area for watershed, non-human and human species, and for its own right to not be

violated by desperate humans. I urge you to think long-term and to consider your descendants and how you

might respond to their disbelief upon learning about your part in this devastation. Imagine the story you might be

able to tell, if you join in solidarity AGAINST this project! 

Peace to you, I know it's complicated. And yet also so, so, so simple. Have courage. 

Christa Wurm


